
GCPS Progress Report 
July/August, 2021 

By Diane Sterne 
 

- My apologies for not sending out a Report earlier, but as you will find out 
when you read this, you will see we have been busy behind the scenes. 

 
- On July 20, Bob Sterne and I put 200 more maps in the mailbox at the 

Granite Creek Town Site.  The total this year is now 400.  On the same day 
we decided to fix the Granite Creek Cemetery sign.  It was falling over.  We 
donated a half a bag of concrete and a half a bag of mortar.  That plus 
some water will hopefully make the sign stand straight for some time.   

 
- Bob has been working very hard to get us some money to repair the 

Delprato roof, re-roof the old sauna at the site, get a new picnic table, have 
the garbage trucked out, order and mount a sign indicating where the 
Cabin and old Wagon Road are, and get new wood for the Cemetery fences 
that need repairing.  He managed to get us a grant for $2,450.00 from the 
Heritage Branch.  There was a ton of paperwork for him to wade through.  
Great work Bob!!!  Bob has contacted Ray from All Purpose Roofing who 
will be in charge of the repairs, and Ernie Rice who will do the rest.  If 
Ernie can’t stain the picnic table and paint the wood for the fences, we will 
need volunteers for that.  The projects must be completed by the end of 
November.  Any work at the Delprato Cabin will have to be done by mid-
October before the weather makes the road impassable.   

 
- We have not been up to the Cabin recently due to the high fire risk, 

however, we will go up and make sure things are in order before the above 
work begins.   

 
- Dawn Gardner and I will set a date for the AGM once we have spoken with 

the Museum to ensure availability for it.  I will let you know as soon as we 
have a day set.   


